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Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 

 Re: Non-uniform day on Friday 5th June 2020 in support of ‘Teenage Cancer Trust’ 

Our next non-uniform day is scheduled for Friday 5th June in support of ‘Teenage Cancer Trust’. 

During this current climate, we are very aware that charities are suffering. We would like to 

keep this fundraiser for this coming Friday and support them as we normally would, if we were 

in school. 

As students are currently in non-uniform we are suggesting that students do something to help 

someone else or maybe help with a chore around the house. Parents can then donate online 

via ParentPay. We normally ask students to contribute £2 but the amount you sponsor your 

son/daughter is totally down to you. 

Students who will be in school on Friday are able to wear their own clothes and can donate 

via ParentPay. Unfortunately, we are not able to take cash at this current time. 

I have explained this to students via an assembly this week so they will get some input from 

me. If they have not seen my assembly then please direct them to their emails. Please share 

with us photos of the activities that they get involved with, we love seeing what they are 

getting up to. 

Thank you for helping us to enable the students to make a difference in this way.  

Yours faithfully 

Mrs Heather Timson 

 

Assistant Headteacher 


